
Wednesday, October 31st 
 

Happy Halloween!  
 
Pep Band is cancelled this evening.  We will resume tomorrow. 
 
Help Club will be meeting Friday morning at 8:00 a.m.  All members are expected to 
attend.  Please see Mrs. Govert if you have questions. 
 
Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00  
 


